
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

           

Circular No. 06/2020                                                                               21 July 2020 

Vocation Discernment Guidance Programme 
 24th – 26th August 2020 at Preston 

 

Dear Rev. Father, 

The commission for Vocation promotion of our Eparchy is organizing a Vocation 

discernment guidance programme for boys aged 18 and above, on 24-26 August 2020. 

The programme is organised at Immaculate Conception Seminary, St. Ignatius Square, 

Preston, PR1 1TT. 

Rev. Dr. Vargheese Puthenpurackal, the Rector of the Immaculate Conception 

Seminary together with Rev. Fr. Terin Mullakara, the Chairman of the Commission 

for Vocation Promotion, would be leading the three days event. 

Could I ask you to please identify young people who are potential candidates for 

priesthood in your Parish/Mission/Proposed Mission and encourage them to attend 

this event. The cost of the programme will be met by the Eparchy. Those who wish to 

attend the programme are requested to inform Fr. Terin Mullakara 

(Mob.07985695056; frterinmullakkara@gmail.com) on or before 15th August 2020. 

The programme begins at 3 pm on Monday 24th  August and ends by 1 pm on 

Wednesday 26th   August 2020. 

The nearest railway station of Immaculate Conception Seminary is ‘Preston Lancs’. 

You are also requested to pray and encourage our people to pray for the vocations 

especially for getting suitable candidates for our Eparchy. 

Yours in our Lord and our God, 

 

Mar Joseph Srampickal  

Bishop, Syro-Malabar Eparchy of Great Britain 

 
----------------------- 

NB: The content of the circular should be announced in all Parishes/Missions/Proposed 

Missions of our Eparchy on or before 15th August 2020. 
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